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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Proposed lane reduction of Aberdeen Ave.

From: Louise Patenall  
Sent: August 19, 2020 2:03 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Proposed lane reduction of Aberdeen Ave. 

Dear Mayor Eisenberger 

I am opposed to this ill thought-out plan.  I have never found this stretch of road to be dangerous to pedestrian or vehicle 
traffic.  
Reducing lanes will lead to traffic congestion, reduced visibility due to parked cars, and frustrated drivers making detours 
onto neighboring streets.  Please oppose this plan. 

Yours sincerely, 
Louise Patenall 
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